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Connecticut Reverting to Phase 2.1 Guide 

From The Office of Governor Ned Lamont  

When: November 6th, 2020 

Phase 2.1 changes include: 

• Restaurants will reduce to 50 percent capacity with a maximum of 8 people limited to a table; 
• Restaurants and entertainment venues (i.e. bowling allies, movie theaters, arcades, etc.) will be 

required to close by 9:30 p.m., with the exception of food takeout and delivery services, which 
will be allowed to continue after 9:30 p.m.; 

• Personal services, such as hair salons and barber shops, will remain at 75 percent capacity; 
• Event venues will be limited to 25 people indoor, 50 people outdoor; 
• Performing arts venues and movie theaters will have a capacity of 100 people; and 
• Religious gatherings will be limited to 50 percent capacity or 100 people maximum. 

Employers are reminded to maximize telework to the extent possible, and those over 60 and with 
chronic conditions are urged to remain home as much as possible. 

 
The governor is expected to soon issue an executive order implementing Phase 2.1, and the Department 
of Economic and Community Development in the coming days will provide businesses with further 
guidance on the changes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Disclaimer: HRCG is not engaged in the practice of law. The content in this email should not be construed as legal advice and does not 

create an attorney-client relationship. If you have legal questions concerning your situation or the information you have obtained, you should 

consult with a licensed attorney. HRCG cannot be held legally accountable for actions related to its receipt. 

https://portal.ct.gov/Office-of-the-Governor/News/Press-Releases/2020/11-2020/Governor-Lamont-Coronavirus-Update-November-2

